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Ever since I moved to Oregon I have been deeply grateful for the vote by mail 

system. It is significantly easier to participate in our democracy when I don't have to 

worry about getting time off of work to go to a polling location. Additionally it gives me 

time to fully read and understand ballot measures etc. I am strongly opposed to any 

measure that would make in-person voting the default. As with so many other voter 

bills, this is a thinly veiled voter suppression act. This measure must be stopped for 

the good of all Oregonians. 


